
June 16, 2009

Dear Applicant:

You are hereby notified that the Madbury Planning Board will consider your

application for a Conditional Use Permit as indicated below. If the application is

accepted, a public hearing will immediately follow.

Date and time: Wednesday, July 1, 2OO9 at 7:30 p.m.

Location: Madbury Town Hall, 13 Town Hall Road, Madbury NH

The application is for a conditional use permit for parcel Lot 05, Map 9 located on

Knox Marsh Road, Route 155. The owner seeking the permit is New England Metals

Recycling, LLC, 69 Rover Street, Everett MA. The applicant proposes stormwater

improvements for the site and these resulting modifications require a conditional use

permit per Afticle IX-A, Aquifer and Wellhead Protection Overlay District of the

Madbury Zoning Ordinances.

The Madbury Planning Board invites and welcomes your pafticipation.

Sincerely,

Leigh Dunkelberger
Planning Board Secretary
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